
RESOLUTION NO. 2000-35 

A RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF 
NASSAU COUNTY, FLORIDA, IN OPPOSITION TO ANY PROPOSED 
LEGISLATION WHICH ATTEMPTS TO CUT THE INTANGIBLE TAX 

WHEREAS, the Board of County Commissioners of Nassau 

County, Florida, has been made aware of legislation which 

proposes cuts in the intangible tax; and 

WHEREAS, there are several Bills filed that propose such 

cuts. They are HB 187; SB 60; SB 204; HB 67; HB 425; as well as 

the Governor's proposed intangible tax reduction; and 

WHEREAS, Nassau County could lose approximately $398,560.00 

if HB 187 were adopted; approximately $220,240.00 if SB 60 were 

adopted; approximately $804,713.00 if HB 425 and SB 906 were 

adopted; and approximately $751,171.00 if the Governor's proposed 

intangible tax reduction passes; and 

WHEREAS, Nassau County cannot afford to lose those amounts. 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED this 20th day of March, 2000, 

that the Board of County Commissioners hereby: 

1. Request that the Representative George Crady and Senator 

Richard Mitchell attempt to ensure that these Bills, or 

any similar Bills, or legislative proposals do·not pass 

during this Legislative Session. 

2. Directs that a copy of this Resolution be sent to all 

counties in the State of Florida urging that they pass a 

similar resolution. 



3. Directs that a copy of this Resolution be delivered to 

the respective members of the legislature and staff. 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
NASSAU COUNTY, FLORIDA 

~~ 
ATTEST: 

Approved as to form by the 
Nassau County Attorney: 

NICK D. DEONAS 
Its: Chairman 


